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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

LB749 is a clean-up bill so that the statutes concerning filing fees for nonprofit corporations
better reflect what is done in practice by the Secretary of State’s office. It would eliminate
from statute the requirement that nonprofit corporations pay an additional per page filing fee
of $5 when filing their nonprofit biennial report. Under LB749, nonprofit corporations will
now only be required to pay a $20 flat filing fee for these reports.

LB749 would also add clarifying language that fraternal societies are to pay the same filing
fees as nonprofit corporations. 

 

Principal Introducer:   ________________________________

Senator Matt Williams
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